Subject: PLEASE READ - Mayor Garcetti's New Year's Open House - IMPORTANT UPDATES
From: Team Garcetti

Date: 01/05/2017 06:35 PM

To: undisclosed-recipients:;

BCC: lisa@mediadistrict.org

Happy New Year!

We are thrilled that you will be able to join us Monday evening for Mayor Garcetti's New Year's Open House.

Due to weather considerations the Open House will now take place from 5-7:30pm.

If you are bringing a guest, please note that you must send us that guest's full name and email address.

With rain in the forecast for Monday, we wanted to let you know that the entire event will take place inside and on a tented patio.

Additionally, there will be a covered valet parking drop off and a tented walkway from the street to the house. Guests will be able to leave their
umbrellas and coats at a coat check upon arrival.

Valet parking will be on Irving directly in front of the home: 605 S Irving Boulevard.
As always, please feel free and encouraged to contact us at any time with questions.

We look forward to welcoming you to the Getty House on Monday evening.



